Al e SAUT IAKE Gl CORBORATION

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

April 8, 2014

Mark Burk, Director of Stadium & Arena Event Services
University of Utah

Stadium & Arena Event Services

451 South 1400 East, Suite 600

Salt Lake City, UT 84112-0320

Dear Mark;

This letter serves as notification of Salt Lake City Corporation’s intent to have the Hoberman
Arch permanently installed in Salt Lake City, the host venue of the 2002 Winter Olympics. The
location is yet to be determined.

The Salt Lake Art Design Board, directed by City ordinance to oversee the public art program
and staff of the Salt Lake City Arts Council is actively searching for a suitable Salt Lake City
location where the Arch can be installed and appreciated by Utah residents and visitors to the
Capitol City. The Design Board will make their recommendation of the new location to the
Mayor for his consideration and approval. Subsequent to the Mayor’s approval, the Arts Council
staff will submit the desired location to the appropriate Olympic representatives for approval,

We understand that 'the arch will be dismantled, removed from its current location in the
Olympic Cauldron Park at Rice-Eccles Stadium, and safely stored in Salt Lake City until such
time when it can be installed in an approved location. The storage area we propose, which is
owned and managed by Salt Lake City, is a fully fenced, lit, gravel-base lot with 24-7 security on-
site.

The Salt Lake Arts Council staff has met and will work with FFKR Architects, the designers of
Olympic Cauldron Park, to design a new foundation on which the Arch will be permanently
placed. City staff expects the arch will be installed in Salt Lake City by the end of 2015.

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you for your consideration,

Sincerely

David Fverfit
Chief of Staff
Office of the Mayor

cc: Colin Hilton, President and CEQ, Olympic Legacy Park
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